From: Calearth International Development Inc. [mailto:calearth@rogers.com]

Sent: August 8, 2006 4:02 PM

To: Birrell, Sheila

Cc: Cribbett, Barb; Kee, Judy

Subject: Re: 7778 Kennedy Road (formerly 4488 14th Avenue) - Development Charges

Hello Sheila:

We spoke to Judy Kee and advised that we will be only in the audience on the 28th meeting and that we request
delegate status at the meeting when the staff report is being dealt with by members of council.

Regards,

Calearth International Development Inc.
Consulting Engineers and Project Managers.

Gerry Mintz, P. Eng.

----- Original Message -----

From: Birrell, Sheila

To: 'calearth@rogers.com’

Cc: Cribbett, Barb ; Kee, Judy

Sent: Friday, August 04, 2006 3:44 PM

Subject: 7778 Kennedy Road (formerly 4488 14th Avenue) - Development Charges

Dear Mr. Mintz:

I have received your request to appear in delegation at a General Committee to speak to the applicable
development charges for the above-noted property. | will present your information package to the Committee,
as a communication, on August 28" and refer it to staff for a report. You have two options: (1) request delegate

status for the August 28" meeting; or (2) wait and obtain delegate status when the report comes forward.

Please advise.

Thank you,
Sheila Birrell.
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